
  
Welcome to Morton Hospital! 

 

The Intensive Care team at Morton 

Hospital wants to provide the best 

possible care for our patients and 

their families. 
 

At times, visiting guidelines may be 

individualized at the care team’s 

discretion. 
 

Please help us achieve this goal by 

observing the following guidelines. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Welcome to the  
Intensive Care Unit 

 

 
 
 

The Intensive Care team at 
Morton Hospital is dedicated 
to providing the best possible 

care for our patients and 
their families. 
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Visiting Hours and Guidelines: 

 
 

Two visitors at a time are welcome 

during the hours of 10:30am and 

8pm. Exceptions may be made for 

end-of-life situations. If you are 

unable to visit during these hours, 

accommodations can be made by 

contacting our unit.  

 

Visitors in the ICU must be 16 years 

of age or older.  
 
 

 
Designated Contact Person: 

 

One person should be the 

designated contact person. They will 

be given a 4-digit code to call and 

get updates on the patient. The staff 

will also contact this person 

regarding any significant changes 

with the patient. 

 

For patient privacy and HIPPA 

regulations please do not share the 

4-digit code. The ICU staff would like 

to keep consistency in 

communicating with one designated 

person. 
 

 
During your visit: 

 
To respect the privacy of our 

patients you may be asked to step 

off the unit during your visit and we 

will let you return to the unit as soon 

as possible. 

 

 

 

No food or drink may be brought 

onto the unit.  

 

Unfortunately, flowers are also not 

permitted on the unit.  
 

 


